
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 7th October 24 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 2024 - FRIDAY 15th NOVEMBER 

 

On Friday 15th November we will be supporting Children in Need by asking the children to 

come into school wearing something yellow/spotty on top, with school uniform on the 

bottom half please.  No trainers please, school shoes as normal.  This will be in exchange for 

a minimum donation of £1.00 towards Children in Need.   

 

Please note if your child has a piece of ‘Children in Need’ merchandise this can be worn, but 

please do not feel obliged to purchase specially for this occasion. 

 

Thank you for your support for this wonderful charity. 

 

 

Mrs Plant 

HEADTEACHER 

 


